
Interclub Competition 

 
 

Hello Clubs,  
 
Well at last we have confirmed everything for the 2022 Interclub Competition and all the 
news is in this email.   
Please ensure all your club members are informed. 
 
Date:  Saturday 9th July from 2 pm at Cashmere Club, Colombo Street South 
 
Tickets available now $10 per person, pay in advance to: 
 
Christchurch RocknRoll Club General Account  

BNZ Bush Inn Centre 02 0874 0296279 00  

Use Your Name & Interclub as reference. Door Sales will be available on the day 
 
The Interclub Competition is being run in conjunction with the Christchurch Club Champs.  
 
There will be plenty of general dancing and there will be a tea break – the bar meals here 
are very good. 
 
Get your gear on and come along for a fun filled afternoon & evening! 
 
Now the nitty gritty for competitors  
 
Entries close 19th June. 
 
Online entry forms link: https://www.christchurchrocknroll.org.nz/Interclub 
 
Everyone entered in the Interclub will be part of a tandem competition with Invercargill. 
 
While there are two legs, we are very aware that several things (Illness, isolation 
requirements, injury, etc.) may impact on dancers’ ability or willingness to do both legs.  
 
To counter this, points for those doing both legs will be averaged and compared with those 
doing one leg (whether here or in Invercargill) to ascertain placings. 
 
Assessments will be available if needed. 
 
There will be two fun sections, Senior Cruise and Interclub Challenge, entries taken on the 
day. 
 

We look forward to seeing you all soon 
 
From the Interclub Committee 
Brenda, Karyn, Connie, Lorraine & Christine  

https://www.christchurchrocknroll.org.nz/Interclub

